
CANCELLATION NOTICE

Tender for Supply of Office Furniture at various branches of NBP (DHA Y Block Lahore, 
Dinanath branch LHR and   Jamke Chatha Branch Gujranwala) it is for the information of all the 
concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed on NBP’s website (Ref: (NT-
07/30/2018-1) and PPRA’s website (Ref: TS359937E) may please be treated as cancelled with 
immediate effect due to Change in scope of work/ Poor Response (Technical Specifications). 
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